
 

 

 

 

 
 

These highlights from the Argyll and Bute Community Planning Partnership (CPP) Management 

Committee meeting held on the 30th March 2017 are for information purposes for Area Community 

Planning Groups and partner organisations to distribute freely.  

 

 

 Management Committee agreed to keep the action relating to the impact of campervans on 

the agenda until the close of the summer season to track any negative impacts and look at 

ways in which to address these. Good practice was highlighted in Islay where there are 

leaflets to inform campervans of local facilities.  

 

 Management Committee signed off the Community Justice Transition Plan, for submission to 

the Scottish Government. This plan looks at ways in which partners can work together over 

the coming year to create appropriate actions to reduce reoffending. 

 

 

 Tasked the Recruitment Working Group to develop a questionnaire that can be used by 

partners to explore with their employees the reasons for commuting to Argyll and Bute, and 

what factors may support them to stay in the area. 

 

 Delighted to note the positive progress of partnership working within the Economic Forum 

report, including Argyll College delivering new courses in tourism and marine services.  

 

 Rural Resettlement Fund highlighted as a key support to encourage people to live in Argyll 

and Bute. There was agreement to promote this with the Area Community Planning Groups. 

 

 Agreement to set up a short life working group to consider the recommendations of a recent 

report on Community Transport in Argyll and Bute. 

 

Full details of the meeting of the CPP management committee can be found on Argyll and Bute 

Council Website. 

 

If you have any queries on these highlights please contact: cppadmin@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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